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 January 26, 2009
Re: CCGPP Progress Report

At this time I would again like to update you on the current activities of the CCGPP.

The CCGPP continues to pursue completion of its initial project of developing literature syntheses on the various spinal regions.  Those literature syntheses are progressing as anticipated and all are nearing completion.  The completed literature syntheses chapters were published in the Journal of Manipulation and Physiological Therapeutics (JMPT) in the November/December 2008 and January 2009 issues. This makes them available in the worldwide database of searchable, citable health care literature for use in the support and defense of appropriate chiropractic care. Direct links to these published articles will soon be available at www.ccgpp.org for public review. 

The chapter on the thoracic spine is currently nearing completion and is hoped to be posted very soon.  The cervical spine team is nearing completion of their report supplementing the adoption of the new guidelines that recently released appeared in a dedicated issue of Spine. A report endorsing the recent diagnostic imaging guidelines published in JMPT is also nearing completion.

The Rapid Response Team remains active.  Currently, they continue to assist the ACA Insurance Committee in addressing the Milliman Guidelines as they apply to chiropractic care.  We have also been requested by the ACA to review United Health Care’s revised chiropractic policies with an eye towards applying more contemporary evidence where applicable. Additionally, Dr. Cheryl Hawk is leading a team through a Delphi consensus process on chiropractic pediatric care for the FCER. CCGPP has also launched a multidisciplinary Delphi consensus project for the ACA to define levels of chiropractic care relative to the greater health care arena. These levels include acute care, chronic/recurrent care, maintenance care and health promotion/wellness care
.
The CCGPP is also mindful of the impending changes that are appearing on the horizon for healthcare at large. We are hopeful that the evidence developed to date will be helpful in positioning the chiropractic profession more appropriately in that emerging new healthcare arena.  In that vein, we continue to look to partner with other organizations to promote appropriate chiropractic care for the future.

In summary,

1) Literature Syntheses

A) Introduction




completed
B) Methods





completed
     C) Low Back





completed

D) Nonmusculoskeletal/Special Populations
completed

E) Upper Extremity


completed
F) Soft Tissue


completed
G) Neck


in process

           H) Thoracic Spine




in process
 
 I)  Lower Extremity




completed
      J) Subluxation




in process

2)  Reports


      A) Imaging




completed

      B) Neck





in process

3)  Rapid Response Team




active

4)  Delphi Process(es)




in process
5)  DIER Process





ongoing

As the CCGPP continues to pursue its mission, we thank you for your continued support of this far-reaching initiative.

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact me.

Yours in health,
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Dr. Mark D. Dehen

CCGPP Chair
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